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	December 2019


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 191203008
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
Dear Ministry of Justice,

Could you please provide the following information:

1) Numbers of individuals currently detained in the prison service holding a conviction for arson, broken down by gender. 

2) Numbers of individuals currently under the national probation service holding a conviction for arson, broken down by gender. 

Your request has been handled under the FOIA.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the attached.
Table 1 has the answer to question 1 and table 2 has the answer to question 2.
